


Dear Parents and Carers, 
As a school community and member of the Multi-
Academy Trust (MAT) we are again asked to live 
the Gospel Values in a tangible way by living our 
theme for this year:  WHO IS MY NEIGHBOUR?

As a school, we know our neighbours are 
everyone because we are all made in the 
image and likeness of God; we seek to 
support those who come to us asking for our 
assistance.  Father Marco’s Food Bank and 
The  Women of The Magpie Project are our 
two major projects, this year.

2 Corinthians 9V 7  …Each of you should give 
what you have decided in your heart to give, not 
reluctantly or under compulsion, for God loves a 
cheerful giver.

We know that everyone is facing challenging 
times and all of us are unable to give as much as 
we would want.   We know too, however, that 
we are an extremely charitable school and will 
give of the little we have.

We praise and honour everyone’s contribution; 
however small and are very  pleased that we 
always give the best,  to improve the lives of those 
in greater need than ourselves.

Our Food and Clothes drive begins tomorrow,  
Friday, 27th and end on the 10th February. Please 
begin to give from your heart as we work 
collaboratively to seek and find our neighbours to 
improve their lives.

Please see the lists and give as generously as you 
can.   May God richly bless you all.     




